
LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF WAKEFIELD

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

The Town of Wakefield through its Department of Public Works is requesting sealed

bids for the following project: 

C#2020-15 - Traffic Markings 

Forms of bids and specifications may be obtained at the Department of Public Works,

Town Hall, 1 Lafayette Street Wakefield MA 01880 or requested via email

awaitt@wakefield.ma.us on or after May 4, 2020. 

Sealed bids will be received at the above office until May 27, 2020 @10:00am at which

time they will be publically opened and read. Any and all questions shall be addresses

via email to: awaitt@Wakefield.ma.us.

The Director of Public Works Reserves the Right to reject any or all bids if, in his sole

judgement, the best interest of the Town of Wakefield would be served by so doing. 

Joseph P. Conway

Director of Public Works
5-4-2020, 5-11-2020 WI


